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Grupa Azoty's website enters the 2nd edition of the Golden Website
Award competition
The competition organised annually by the Polish Association of Listed Companies (Stowarzyszenie
Emitentów Giełdowych, SEG) is underway. The purpose of the competition is to select a WSE-listed
company with the best website. Grupa Azoty's website has received positive opinions and qualified to the
second stage of the competition.

The competition is carried out in three stages. In the first stage, the assessment covered the websites of 900
Polish and foreign listed companies whose shares were traded on the WSE, including the NewConnect market,
on August 29th 2014. "This year, 53 listed companies with the highest score obtained in the first stage of the
competition qualified to the second stage. All the websites assessed in the competition demonstrated equal top-
class quality in terms of their content," said Mirosław Kachniewski, President of the Management Board of the
Polish Association of Listed Companies.

Like in previous years, Grupa Azoty S.A. has qualified to the second stage of the competition (February 12th – April
14th). Now the Company will be assessed by the Judging Panel comprising specialists in nine areas. The main
assessment criteria will be: clarity of message, information content; communication with investors;
communication innovativeness, intuitiveness, ergonomics, conformity with navigation rules; correctness of
technologies applied; website's aesthetics; opinion of retail investors; opinion of institutional investors; and
opinion of foreign investors. The result of the second stage will be presented on April 14th, while the final results
of the competition will be announced in June at the 7th Congress of Investor Relations of Listed Companies SEG.


